
Item E4
Public Hearing on Acquisitions of Right-of-Way Along Claude 
Road North of Old US Hwy 30
 

Tuesday, February 22, 2005
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Steven P. Riehle, Public Works Director

City of Grand Island City Council



Council Agenda Memo  
 
From:   Steven P. Riehle, Public Works Director 
   
Meeting:  February 22, 2005 
          
Subject:  Public Hearing and Approving Acquisition of 

Right-of-Way Along Claude Road 
 
Item #’s:  E-4 & G-8 
 
Presenter(s):   Steven P. Riehle, Public Works Director  
 
 

Background  
 

Nebraska State Law requires a Public Hearing and Council approval for acquisition of 
property. The Public Works Department needs to acquire Right-of-Way along Claude 
Road between old US HWY 30 and new HWY 30. 
 

Discussion 
 

The Right-of-Way is needed in order to widen Claude Road and install concrete paving with curb 
and gutter.    
 

Alternatives 
 

It appears that the Council has the following alternatives concerning the issue at hand. The 
Council may:   
 

1. Move to approve the acquisition of the Rights-of-Way. 
2. Refer the issue to committee. 
3. Postpone the issue. 
4. Take no action on the issue. 

 
Recommendation 

 
City Administration recommends that the Council conduct a Public Hearing and approve 
acquisition of the Rights-of-Way.   
 

Sample Motion 
 

Move to approve the acquisition of the Rights-of-Way.  
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